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NEWSLETTER 
11/06/21 

 

 Congratulations to our Learners of the Week for…….. 

 
Year R Well done Isla- Rose for your desire 

to read and write. Fabulous effort and 

improvement - keep it up! 

 

Well done Harvey for your 

participation in the science 

experiment. What a super lighthouse 

and circuit with a working light! He 

was very proud of his work. 

Year 1 Well done Bailey for ALWAYS being 

such a kind and thoughtful friend! 

Well done India S for giving 100% 

effort to everything you do! 

Year 2 Well done Sabrina for your amazing 

effort and super contributions to every 

lesson!  

 

Well done Lottie for being a kind, 

caring friend to everyone and being 

the first to reach 1000 dojos! 

 

Year 3 Well done Millie for your great 

determination and hard work while self-

isolating! 

Well done Phoebe for your super 

history work – you used your 

knowledge of the past to create a 

super timeline! 

Year 4 Well done Jensen for fantastic work all 

week and working more independently! 

 

Well done Alisha for creating some 

fantastic artwork with an important 

message! 

Year 5 Well done Nathaniel for your 

excellent effort this week and your 

super attitude! 

Well done Raul for working really 

hard to learn new words and being a 

friendly member of our class! 

Year 6 Well done Conner for being an 

amazing historian and for teaching the 

class about Greek gods! 

Well done Katie for putting 100% 

effort in to all lessons and for 

independently competing your work! 

GREAT JOB - YOU have earned 10 dojos! 
 

The school office is open from 8.30am. 

Please leave a message on the answer phone 

before 8.30am. 
 

A member of staff will phone you back when 

necessary. 
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NEW CLASSES FOR SEPTEMBER 

This is the organisation of new classes for September 2021. At least one Teaching Assistant is 

moving on to the next class with the children they currently work with. This is to make sure 

that there is an adult who already knows the class well and works with them as they move on 

through the school. 

Miss. Milner is pregnant – she plans to be working in school during the first half-term in 

September & October before she starts her maternity leave. We are currently recruiting a new 

teacher to work with Year 1/current Reception class. They will be appointed by the end of June 

then they will be able to come and meet the class they will be teaching in July. They will be 

working with the children for the whole of next academic year from September to July.  

We are also recruiting a new Teaching Assistant to work with the new Reception children. 

All children from the new Reception children to the current Year 5 will have three transition 

afternoons to meet and get to know the staff they will be working with.  

These will take place during Wednesday afternoons on 9th, 16th and 23rd June.  

 Teaching staff Teaching Assistants 

NURSERY 
Miss Ingham 

Mrs Reynolds 

NEW 

RECEPTION 

Miss Jackson/Miss Deen Miss Brown, Miss Spencer & new TA2 

YEAR 1 

(current Reception) 

New teacher                    Mrs Whitworth & Mrs  Nawaz 

YEAR 2 

(current Y1) 

Mrs Tierney Mrs Ellison & MrsCrewe 

YEAR 3  

(current Y2) 

Mr Filder Mrs Bretherton, Miss Henderson  

& Miss Stafford 

YEAR 4 

(current Y3) 

Mr Smith Miss McPherson & Mrs Graham 

YEAR 5 

(current Y4) 

Mrs Duerden Miss Howard, Mrs Broadbent & Mrs Tindall   

YEAR 6 

(current Y5) 

Miss Reed   Miss James & Mrs Jenkinson 

 



3 

 

 

 

Miss. Milner is 

expecting her baby in 

November! 

 

We are learning to be historians! 

This half-term everyone from Year 1 to Year 6 is learning about 

History. All children are learning about chronology – both the 

vocabulary such as yesterday, today, tomorrow, decade and century as 

well as looking at and creating their own timelines. 
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Parent Governor Election 

I have received one nomination for the Parent Governor vacancy from 

Caroline Hargadon. Caroline now automatically takes the Parent 

Governor vacancy therefore there is no need for an election. 

Congratulations Caroline! 

Be Responsible  

 

On Tuesday two local police officers visited Year 5 to do the same discussion as 

they did with Year 6 before half-term.  

 

They talked with the children about: 

 what anti-social behaviour is 

 different types of bullying and the impact bullying has 

 the age of criminal responsibility 

The key messages were: 

 take responsibility for your own choices 

 when you make a bad choice be prepared to accept the consequences 

 treat others with the respect you want them to show you  

 

 

Hot school meal plan for next week 

 

Children will still have packed lunches on the days when their year group is not having hot 

school meals – these will either be provided at school or brought in from home. 

 

Week 

starting  

Mon 21st 

June 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

Year group 

bubbles 

Year 1 Reception Year 1 Reception  

ALL YEAR 

GROUPS 
Year 2 Year 2 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 3 Year 4 

Year 5 Year 6 Year 5 Year 6 

Meal options Meatballs 

OR  

Pasta 

Bolognese 

BBQ Chicken 

OR 

Cheese & 

potato pie 

Roast dinner 

OR  

Tomato pasta 

Curry & rice 

OR  

Brunch 

Pizza  

OR  

Fishcake 

 
 

 


